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Dr. Kathy L. Guajardo, Executive Director
This institution is an equal opportunity provider

Dear Physician,

In accordance with Federal guidelines from the Division of Family and Social Services Administration,
Early Head Start Elkhart and St. Joseph Counties Community program, and Pregnant Moms Program, we
are required to have a copy of the participant’s most recent or last prenatal/postpartum exam.

Please complete the attached prenatal exam form and return it to our office. In addition, there is a
completed and signed authorization form attached. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Yolanda Washington RN, BS, BNC, PNCC
Health Consultant
574-393-5864 (Office)
574-849-1859 (Cell Phone)

cc. Family and Community Specialist

http://www.headstartesj.com

